
 
 

 

 
 
 
August 2019 
 
Dear Singer: 
 
We appreciate your interest in joining the Regina Philharmonic Chorus. 
 
You don’t have to have a big solo voice to join the Chorus.   We are looking for are singers who have: 
 

 some singing and choral experience. 

 some ability to read music,  

 a positive attitude, and 

 willingness to learn their part before and during rehearsal. 
 
For the audition, please prepare the following: 
 

 Your part from the attached excerpt from Requiem by Paul Carr, and 

 Your part from the attached excerpt from the Hallelujah chorus in Handel’s Messiah. 
 
I will accompany you at the audition, emphasizing your part.  I’ll also check your vocal range by having you 
sing up and down the scale. 
 
You can bring a friend to the audition to sing with you if you want. 
 
Please call or text me at 306 535-8565 to arrange your audition.  It will be held at Knox-Metropolitan 
United Church at the corner of Lorne and Victoria. 
 
I hope to hear from you soon. 
 
 
“Hart Godden” 
 
Hart Godden 
Artistic Director 
 
 
 


